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Message from Commodore - PC
Terry Edgell

Well we thought we were going to have
an early spring but Mother nature
decided to put a hitch in it. Rain, rain,
rain; well I guess that is spring.

Projects around the club are proceeding
either way.

I want to thank everyone for stepping up.

We had a few land cruises that came in
and had a great time with the other clubs.

Club openings will soon be coming up. They are a great time.
All you new members should come out and enjoy them to see
what yacht clubs are all about.

Have a safe boating season!

Message from Vice Commodore -
Robert Burke

I hope everyone had a happy Easter!

I am looking forward to getting the boating
season started as spring has arrived and
hopefully the weather starts to get warmer.

We still have a lot of work to do around the
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club so I am planning on having two work
parties this month. Dates will be sent out
soon.

Message from Rear Commodore - Kyle
Gubernat

Well once again we find ourselves at launching season. I’m sure
all of you are equally as excited as we are to get the boat
floating again.

It’s been a long winter no doubt, but it was a great opportunity
for Red Eye to get caught up on some maintenance projects.

I’d like to thank everyone that pulled together to take care of
re-decking A pier. I was able to take a look at it and our
members as always knocked it out of the park. 

When we have some better/warmer weather I will be getting a
group together to evaluate/fix the sagging fire line situation on
B-pier. Please standby for emails regarding work party dates. 

As always, if you need anything from me please reach out via
email, text or a call.

​You stay classy REYC. 

Message from Fleet Captain - Dave Cohen

As many know I had a knee replacement however I’m still
checking emails and text messages! So, if anyone would like to
book a slip for our events or our opening weekend, please
email me at Dcohenreyc@gmail.com or call text to: 410-218-
5884.

​Looking forward to openings this summer and don’t forget
the get together on April 6th at 1 pm for cruise ideas for the
summer! 

Message From Princess Erika Scarcella

An update on Princess Erika.

Erika's procedures went well. She is still
in the hospital but should be going
home within the next few days.

She would like to thank everyone for
their cards, letters, and well wishes.
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Your small acts of kindness really
brightened her long days!

Through the trials on her endurance,
she remains incredibly resilient! Your
words of encouragement are truly
helping her get through.

Thank you!

Message from Chaplain Steve Culhane

Wishing everyone has a Blessed Easter. 

The Lord’s Prayer

Our Father who art in heaven,
hallowed be thy name.
Thy kingdom come.
Thy will be done
on earth as it is in heaven.
Give us this day our daily bread,
and forgive us our trespasses,
as we forgive those who trespass against us,
and lead us not into temptation,
but deliver us from evil.
For thine is the kingdom and the power, and the glory,
forever and ever.

Amen.

Health & Welfare - Kate Taylor

Well wishes to Princess Erika!

Bar Chair - Kathy Cohen

I hope everyone is ready to start the season!

We are looking forward to some new drink ideas for opening
weekend! Rum buckets! Orange crushes, martini bar and
mojitos!

If you want something you like to drink please text me @ 443-
844-4232 or bartending events!

Thank all the bartenders stepping up! 

Red Eye Bridge Officers for 2023/2024
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REYC EVENTS
April 2024

April 6th - Meeting at
1pm to discuss summer
cruise ideas
April 6th - Incoming
Land Cruise from
Middle River YC 4:30ish
April 12th - 7:30 pm
General Membership
Meeting
April 13th - Incoming
Land Cruise from Sue
Haven 4:30ish
April 20th - 6 pm Steak
Dinner, contact Erni for
tickets
April 25th - 7 pm Board
of Governors Meeting
April 26th & 27th -
Marley Boating Club
opening weekend.
Spaghetti dinner on
Friday night.

  --------------------------------------

How do I reserve the
clubhouse for a private
gathering?

Contact Entertainment
Chair Erni Heiser

New Members
Welcome!

ATTENTION:
General Membership
Meetings are held the
second Friday of each
month.
 
The next General Meeting
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Board of Governors ("The Club")

Next Board meeting is Thursday April 25th
 
The board meets the 4th Thursday every month. If you want to
address anything at the meeting, please notify the board 7 days
ahead of time so it can be put on the agenda.

PC Steve Rockel "25
Chip Peters "25
Mike Delamar "25
Andy Crowl "25
John Gosnell "24
Dave Cohen '24'
Dave "Pokey" Yourik '24'
Neil Gubernat '24'

Board of Directors ("The Holding Company")

President, JJ Troiani '26
Vice President, Marc Melefsky '25
Secretary, Cambria Hall '25
Treasurer, Bob Duley '26
Director, Steve Culhane '26
Director, Jeff Mitchell '26
Director, John Snyder '25
Director, Dave Cohen '25
Director, Neil Gubernat '25

By-Law Committee

PC Steve Rockel
Mark Melefsky
Ernie Heiser

ByLaw Changes to be presented at the General Meeting:

Proposed By-Law change

CURRENT BYLAW
ARTICLE XXI (CLUB AFFAIRS) SECTION 4

is: 
Friday April 12th

​7:30 PM
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If you know someone who needs a
cheer from the club, please let

me know. Nothing is better when
you are feeling down to get some

attention.

Quick Links...

REYC website
REYC on Facebook
REYC on Twitter

Check out our website!

Club Apparel for
Sale:

GET YOUR RED EYE GEAR

I am taking orders for REYC
shirts, hats, jackets, anything you
would like to order to show your
RED EYE YACHT CLUB support.

 
When ordering, please use the

catalog on top of display case and
contact:

 STEVE ROCKEL
443-904-6317

trockel0704@yahoo.com
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All primary members are required to purchase one
ticket to the Commodore’s Ball each year. This charge
will occur at mid-year billing. 

PROPOSED REVISED BYLAW
ARTICLE XXI (CLUB AFFAIRS) SECTION 4
All primary members are required to purchase one
ticket to the Commodore’s Ball each year. This charge
will occur at mid year billing. Tickets are for the sole
use of the primary member and cannot be sold or
transferred.

Earn Work Hours

If you would like to host a social event at the club, earn work
hours and have fun with your fellow members, please contact
the Entertainment Chair Erni Heiser.

We are always looking for "Mystery Chefs" for our Meeting Night
Dinners. If you are interested, please contact our Kitchen Chair
Kitty Stone.

If you would like to bartend, please contact Kathy Cohen.

Be on the lookout for work party emails.

Dog Protocol

To All Red Eye Members, Their Friends and Guests,

No dogs or any animal allowed in the clubhouse at any
time.

Dogs are allowed on the deck ONLY if they are supervised
by an adult, on a leash and under control.

All dogs must be on a leash at all times, grounds and deck.

YOU MUST PICK UP AFTER THEM! Do not leave their poop
for someone else to step in. Bags will be available at the
piers. Please instruct you friends/guests to do the same.

By following these rules, all members will enjoy the club as
well as our dogs!

Boat US #

GA84914Y
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